
 
STATEMENT 

All Media Community Group is an organization that has existed in 
the community since 2017, initially helping people in our 
community affected by Hurricane Maria and registered with the 
PR Department of State of the Commonwealth of Puerto Rico in 
2023.  
 
All Media Community Group will expand its community outreach 
through radio, advising and informing those most in need of 
opportunities and assistance programs to address their needs.  
 
After the community and the recovery work done during the 
aftermath of Hurricane Maria, for the past three years, All Media 
Community Group has dedicated itself, together with other civic 
and charitable entities, such as the Lions Club, the Rotary Club, 
the Red Cross, and Liga Puertorriqueña Contra el Cancer, to 
bring information, resources, including food and medicine, 
to nearby communities in need of these resources.  
 
Our goal is to continue to serve these communities, especially 
those more disadvantaged around our area of action, Vega Baja. 
The proposed LPFM station is expected to provide radio coverage 
to the disadvantaged communities of Vegabaja Lakes, Los 
Naranjos, Barriada Sandin, Guarico and Guayaney. The LPFM 
station will significantly help provide accurate information and 
advice on essential services to these communities. 


